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The Board of 3i Infrastructure plc (the “Company”) notes the press speculation regarding a potential 
sale of its interest in Anglian Water Group (“AWG”). The Company confirms that it is considering 
options in relation to its holding in AWG which is held through 3i Osprey LP, a partnership managed 
by 3i Investments plc, the Company’s investment adviser.  These considerations are at an early stage 
and, as such, there can be no certainty that they will lead to a sale of all or any of the Company’s 
interest in AWG.  

 
-ENDS- 

 

 
 

 
For further information, contact: 
 

Thomas Fodor  
 

Tel: +44 7738 345 988  
 

 
 
 
Notes to editors: 
 
About 3i Infrastructure plc 
 
3i Infrastructure plc is a Jersey-incorporated, closed-ended investment company, listed on the London 
Stock Exchange and regulated by the Jersey Financial Services Commission. The Company is a 
long-term investor in infrastructure businesses and assets. The Company’s market focus is on 
economic infrastructure and greenfield projects in developed economies, principally in Europe, 
investing in operating businesses and projects which generate long-term yield and capital growth. 
 
3i Investments plc, a wholly-owned subsidiary of 3i Group plc, is authorised and regulated in the UK 
by the Financial Conduct Authority and acts as Investment Adviser to 3i Infrastructure plc. 

 
 
 


